No images? Click here



Free events at Brent Cross Town this summer

Brent Cross Town's popular Summer in the Park programme returns for its third year running! This year, there is a focus on sport and play which is designed to boost physical and mental wellbeing for adults and families, with some activities back by popular demand and some new things to try too.

The summer programme will run throughout the holidays until Sunday 31 August; with free events and activities taking place on different days of the week. From arts and crafts, to sports games, yoga and fitness classes for adults, there's something for everyone to take part in. Don't miss out this week on:

Thursday: Women's running club

Friday: Children's arts and crafts workshop, basketball sessions, adults boot camp class and chess club

Saturday: Skateboarding lessons, chase tag, and yoga for adults

Sunday: Beat the Goalie

Some events require advance booking, discover the <u>full programme</u> <u>here.</u>

Events at Our Yard



Our Yard at Clitterhouse Farm is hosting a range of fun events and activities this summer, including their very first music festival, Folk Fest, on Saturday 6 September from 12pm to 5pm. They also host regular activities and workshops such as watercolours, mosaics, acrylic pouring, kombucha making, kids garden club and more. Find out more about their events at ouryard.org or follow @clitterhousefarm

Our Yard Events

Could you run our community space?



We're looking for an experienced operator from the voluntary sector, a community interest company or any other relevant interested organisation to run our first dedicated community space in Brent Cross Town. There are open days on Thursday 7 and Friday 8 August from 9.30am to 11.30am where you can see the space and learn more about this opportunity. If you or someone you know is interested in this opportunity, please email

Transformingbx@barnet.gov.uk

More details here

Whitefield Estate demolition update



Earlier in the year, former Whitefield Estate residents completed their moves to brand new homes in the area. We are now preparing for future works in that area. You might've already seen hoarding installed to secure the site ahead of demolition taking place later this year. Site preparation works will happen over the summer and a full construction programme will be shared in the coming weeks.

View our website

ECPZ updates and next steps



In March 2025, we asked for your initial views on proposals for the Experimental Controlled Parking Zone (ECPZ). Based on the feedback, which the project team have carefully reviewed, we will be implementing the ECPZ in the zones included (a list of road names can be found in the button below). You will need to apply for a permit ahead of the ECPZ going live, which we will write to residents and businesses about. Signage will be installed in August, and the ECPZ will be operational from early September.

More details here

Co-living at Brent Cross Town



Planning permission has now been granted to deliver Brent Cross Town's first co-living homes (previously referred to as Plot 23). This new co-living building will provide 352 studios that have multiple amenities, and will be located near the town centre, Neighbourhood Square. There will also be homes available exclusively to support local care-leavers at a more affordable rent level. The community is already taking shape following the completion of four residential buildings, with 3,000 people expected to move into Brent Cross Town by the end of the year.

More details

Sign up to Met Engage



The Metropolitan Police has launched a new service called Met Engage to improve the way they listen to and engage with residents. This platform allows you to get to know your neighbourhood policing team and help shape local priorities by tackling crimes most important to you and your community. You can also receive updates from your local police officers. Please note that this is not a crime-reporting platform. If you wish to report a crime you can call 101 and if it's an emergency, call 999.

Sign up here

Drop-in to see us



We host community drop-in sessions at the Brent Cross Town Visitor Pavilion on the third Thursday of every month. We invite you to talk to us about any concerns or feedback you may have or ask your questions about the development. Our next drop-in session is Thursday 21 August from 5.30pm to 6.30pm. If you can't attend, welcome hosts are available everyday from 10am to 6pm. You can also email us at TransformingBX@barnet.gov.uk

Click for drop-in dates



Follow us on Twitter @Transforming BX

You are receiving this email because you subscribed via the TransformingBX.co.uk website. If you've changed your mind you can click the button to unsubscribe at any time.

<u>Preferences</u> | <u>Unsubscribe</u>